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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Alignment of ISBD and RDA Element Sets Appendix D 
  
 
CCC thanks the ISBD Review Group for having undertaken the revision of Appendix D.1.  We note that 
the revision did not include any changes to the textual instructions in D.1.2 for punctuation in ISBD Area 
0.   
 
CCC also adds that our proposal 6JSC/CCC/12, if approved, would impact this appendix.  It suggests the 
addition of text taken directly from ISBD  explaining an aspect ISBD punctuation practice not covered in 
RDA.  This would result in the change of the name of instruction D.1.2. 


